
I am writing to you today to ask that you vote no on SB761. This appears to be a way to make it 
unnecessarily burdensome for citizens of this state to get ballots done. That makes people like myself 
feel like we are being prevented from being a part of the legislative process and having my voice heard.  
 
Thank you  
London Lunoux 
SE Portland 
 


